


CALENDAR Week Beginning Monday 4th December

MONDAY 4th TUESDAY 5th WEDNESDAY 6th THURSDAY 7th FRIDAY 8th

Galileo visit to 

Thornbury Arts 

Festival (Elves & 

the Shoemaker)

Carter Class 

Nativity

CHURCH

9.30am

& 3.30pm

Baret Class Nativity

CHURCH

9.30am

& 3.30pm

Galileo Class 

Nativity

SCHOOL HALL

9.30am

& 3.30pm

EYFS/Year 1 

Parents of Carter 

Class meet and 

greet the new class 

teacher Mrs Sheikh
2.30pm in the 

school Hall

Baret Parents meet 
and Greet the new 
teacher re-
scheduled to the 
14th Dec at 2.45pm

Christmas Jumper 

Charity Giving Day



CALENDAR Week Beginning Monday 11th December

MONDAY 11th TUESDAY 12th WEDNESDAY 13th THURSDAY 14th FRIDAY 15th

Galileo Class 

Party

2.00pm 

SEND Parents 

Coffee Morning

9.15am

Refreshments 

available – School 

Hall

Galileo Ukulele 

Performance

Galileo Parents 

Welcome

9.15am

School Hall 

School Christmas 

Lunch

Non-Uniform Day

Carter Class Party

2.00pm

Baret Class Party 

2.00pm

Year 2/3 Parents 

of Baret Class 

Meet and Greet 

the new teacher

2.45pm in the 

School Hall

Christmas Carol 

Concert

2.30pm CHURCH

Families Welcome



Library 
Design 
Winners

Each of our winners will receive a 

book voucher courtesy of the 

Rangeworthy Parent Association

We now hope to start work on 

improving our library in the Spring 

term.  We will keep you updated!



Talent Gallery

Our Talent of the week 

is Lily from Galileo 

Class who researched 

and drew this amazing 

picture Athena the 

Goddess of 

Knowledge.

We are all very proud 

of you Lily!

Rangeworthy Staff



• Galileo Class



Baret Class



• Carter Class

Carter class were visited by 

firefighters from Yate Station.  They 

talked to us about all the different 

jobs they do and showed us the 

special suits they wear to attend a 

fire. They also taught us what to do if 

there is a fire at home, and we 

learned to stop, drop and roll.  





Well done 

Mya in 

Galileo 

Class ! 





We say a sad goodbye to Mrs Miller 
whose secondment from the Castle 
School Education Trust (CSET) will 
come to an end on December the 15th.

Mrs Miller has been an amazing 
teacher and will be missed dearly by 
the whole school community.

Mrs Miller’s role has been pivotal in 
supporting Rangeworthy over the 
last 12 months.

We thank Mrs Miller for her hard 
work and wish her lots of luck for the 
future.



We say a big hello to Mrs Sheikh who will be 
joining the Rangeworthy community as of 
January.

Mrs Sheikh will be the new Carter Class 
Teacher.

Mrs Sheikh is an experienced teacher and will 
be taking on the role of SENDCO as well as 
class teacher.

If your child is in Carter Class and you are 
available on Tuesday 5th December from 2.30 
to 3.00pm and would like to meet and greet 
Mrs Sheikh, please pop along to the school 
hall.


